
Holy Cross School: The Week Ahead 
 

The PAC is looking for Donations of Wine for the Christmas Concert Wine Raffle! 
If you are willing to donate, please bring a bottle of wine and drop it off at the 

school office. Please ensure that you are donating wine and not sparkling juice. 
Thank you all for your support! Last Day to Donate is the 19th of December. 

 
For the Christmas Concert Remember to dress in your Sunday Best! 

 
Monday: December 18th, Day 2 
Boys basketball tryout (3-4:30) 

Wine Raffle Tickets returned to the office! 
 

Tuesday: December 19th, Day 3 
 

Last day for wine raffle donation bottles 
PAC Meeting @ Holy Cross school; 7:00 PM 

School Mass @10:15 
 

Wednesday: December 20th, Day 4 
Please bring in all cookie/dainties donations today! 

 
Thursday: December 21st, Day 5 

 
Christmas Concert Day! 

 
Matinee; Doors open @ 12:30, performance at 1 
Evening; Doors open @ 6:30, performance @ 7 

 
 

Friday: December 22nd, Day 6 
 

Last day before winter break! 
Colour day 

NO IA 
No after-school program 
Dismissal @ 11:30 AM 

 


